Murphy, Leanne

From: Stella Ziegler <stellazieglert@gmail.com>
Sent: 19 July 2019 15:55

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Ziegler

Do we really need more ‘watering holes’ around here?
| strongly object to this application which will have an effect on my ‘quiet enjoyment’ of my own property.
Stella Ziegler



